
May 2, 2012 

 

Honorable Tony Zielinski 

Alderman, 14th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 14th ALD. DIST. - FILE #111704 

 EXCEPTION TO ALTERNATE-SIDE NIGHT PARKING ON 

 SOUTH AUSTIN STREET FROM EAST LINCOLN AVENUE 

 TO EAST SMITH STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Zielinski: 

 

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting to add the above location to the list of streets on which 

overnight parking is allowed on both sides of the street. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:clm 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety



May 2, 2012 

 

Honorable Robert G. Donovan 

Alderman, 8th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 8th ALD. DIST. - FILE #111704 

 EXCEPTION TO ALTERNATE-SIDE NIGHT PARKING ON 

 SOUTH 28th STREET FROM WEST LAPHAM STREET 

 TO WEST MITCHELL STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Donovan: 

 

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting to add the above location to the list of streets on which 

overnight parking is allowed on both sides of the street. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:clm 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety



May 2, 2012 

 

Honorable Milele A. Coggs 

Alderwoman, 6th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 6th ALD. DIST. - FILE #111704 

 REMOVE TWO-HOUR PARKING ON THE WEST SIDE 

 OF NORTH 18TH STREET FROM WEST FINN PLACE 

 TO WEST NASH STREET 

 

Dear Alderwoman Coggs: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of local residents to remove the above-

captioned parking restriction. 

 

Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that since a survey 

indicated that a majority of the residents affected are in favor of the removal of the 

restriction, we have no objection to its removal. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, 

so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:clm 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety



May 2, 2012 

 

Honorable Tony Zielinski 

Alderman, 14th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 14th ALD. DIST. - FILE #111704 

 INSTALL NO PARKING WHEN SNOWFALLS 

 4” OR MORE ON THE EAST SIDE OF SOUTH 5TH STREET, 

 FROM SOUTH CHASE AVENUE TO WEST ARTHUR AVENUE 

 

 REMOVE NO PARKING WHEN SNOWFALLS 

 4” OR MORE ON THE WEST SIDE OF SOUTH 5TH STREET, 

 FROM SOUTH CHASE AVENUE TO WEST ARTHUR AVENUE  

 

Dear Alderman Zielinski: 

 

In compliance with your request on behalf of residents, legislation will be prepared for 

consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to relocate the “No Parking 

When Snowfalls Four Inches or More” restriction from the west side of the 2400 block of 

South 5th Street, to the east side of the street. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:clm 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety



May 2, 2012 

 

Honorable Robert G. Donovan 

Alderman, 8th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 8th ALD. DIST. - FILE #111704 

 INSTALL TWO-HOUR PARKING ON THE  

 EAST SIDE OF SOUTH 39TH STREET FROM 

 WEST NATIONAL AVENUE TO A POINT 300 FEET NORTH 

 

Dear Alderman Donovan: 

 

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:clm 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety



May 2, 2012 

 

Honorable Robert W. Puente 

Alderman, 9th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 9th ALD. DIST. - FILE #111704 

 INSTALL NO PARKING 3:00 PM TO 6:00 PM 

 MONDAY THROUGH FRIDAY ON THE NORTH 

 SIDE OF WEST BRADLEY ROAD FROM A POINT 

 250 FEET WEST OF NORTH 91st STREET TO A POINT 

 200 FEET EAST OF NORTH GRANVILLE ROAD 

 

Dear Alderman Puente: 

 

In order to facilitate the movement of traffic on West Bradley Road between North 91st 

Street to North Granville Road during the peak afternoon period the installation of the 

above-captioned parking restrictions is warranted to create an additional westbound 

through traffic lane serving West Bradley Road. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, 

so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:clm 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety



May 2, 2012 

 

Honorable Robert G. Donovan 

Alderman, 8th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 8th ALD. DIST. - FILE #111704 

 REMOVE NO PARKING ANYTIME RESTRICTION ON 

 THE WEST SIDE OF SOUTH 27TH STREET FROM 

 WEST CLEVELAND AVENUE TO A POINT SOUTH  

 

Dear Alderman Donovan: 

 

A review of the above captioned parking restriction on South 27th Street between West 

Cleveland Avenue and the Union Pacific Railroad crossing, has found that additional 

parking could be restored in this area and still allow traffic flow by repealing the above-

captioned parking restriction. The necessary legislation will be prepared for consideration 

at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to remove the above captioned parking 

restriction. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:clm 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety



May 2, 2012 

 

Honorable Robert W. Puente 

Alderman, 9th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 9th ALD. DIST. - FILE #111704 

 INSTALL NO PARKING ON NORTH 73RD STREET FROM A POINT 

 140 FEET NORTH OF WEST CALUMET ROAD TO A POINT 100 FEET 

 NORTH THEREOF, AND FROM A POINT 400 FEET NORTH OF 

 WEST CALUMET ROAD TO A POINT 100 FEET NORTH THEREOF 

 

Dear Alderman Puente: 

 

This is in response to a request we received from the Douglas Dynamics 7777 North 73rd 

Street to install the above-captioned parking restrictions to allow trucks to maneuver to 

their loading docks. Since the property adjacent to this restriction is owned by Douglas 

Dynamics and the City of Milwaukee we recommend the installation of these restrictions. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety 

Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:clm 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety



May 2, 2012 

 

Honorable Robert W. Puente 

Alderman, 9th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 9th ALD. DIST. - FILE #111704 

 INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE EAST SIDE OF NORTH 73RD STREET 

 FROM A POINT 960 FEET SOUTH OF WEST BRADLEY ROAD TO A 

 POINT 130 FEET SOUTH THEREOF, AND ON THE WEST SIDE OF 

 NORTH 73RD STREET FROM A POINT 900 FEET SOUTH OF WEST 

 BRADLEY ROAD TO A POINT 190 FEET SOUTH THEREOF 

 

Dear Alderman Puente: 

 

This is in response to a request we received from RES Manufacturing Company 7801 

North 73rd Street to install the above-captioned parking restrictions to allow trucks to 

maneuver to their loading docks. Since the property adjacent to this restriction is owned 

by RES Manufacturing Company and the City of Milwaukee we recommend the 

installation of these restrictions. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety 

Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:clm 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 


